
STANFORD UNIVERSITY
STANFORD, CALIFORNIA

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICS

May 9, 1960

Professor Igor Tawa
Lebedev Institute for Physics
Academy of Sciences
Moscow B 134
USSR

Dear Professcr Tam:

I was pleased to learn from Professor Lederberg that
there is a good chance that you can visit Stanford following the
Rochester Conference. On behalf of the Institute of Theoretical
Physics in the Stenford Physics Department, I wish to extend to you
an invitation to visit.

We shall be able to pay for your roundtrip travel within
the United States, and also your living expenses while in California,

I hope we shall have the opportunity of seeing you here,
and look forward to hearing from you when your plans are definite.
Since I shall be abroad from about mid-June until early Septenber,
I sucgest that any further correspondence with the Physics Depart-
ment be addressed to Professor Sidney D. Drell.

Sincerely yours,

L. I. Sehiff
Executive Head
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